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GENERAL CLUB NEWS...

Vice President Steve Snyder chaired the
meeting, since we lost track of President Jim
Snyder:

1. Big thanks to Earl McMullen for replacing
the sign into our field.

2. Jim and Steve are upgrading our grill in
anticipation of our great cookouts.

3. Steve ordered new tarps and bungee
balls for our overhang.

4. Dale Davis was unable to attend the
meeting but sent this information in. The
County will come to roll our field and
patch up our road sometime around the
second or third week in April. Also, Dale
will be going in for surgery on March 24.
We certainly wish him all the best, he's a
good guy.

5. There was apparent confusion with some
visitors as to how to join our Club.
Accordingly, we plan to make some
applications available in the shed and
others will be posted on the bulletin
board. All they have to do is fill out the
application with the $80 and give it to one
of the members and we’ll see that it gets
to Ron Lazzeri. Also, the application is available for down loading from the internet. A
determined applicant can get to us.

6. Stanley Dill reported that Beaver Motors has repaired our tractor tire. Thanks to the Beaver
and especially to Stanley for following through on this.

7. With great relief, the Port-a-Pot will be on site from April through September.

Paul Coleman and the Sig Spacewalker

1of5 4/22/2014 12:38 PM



Swan Harbor RC Newsletter http://swanharborrc.com/Newslettters/shrc0904.htm

8. Ron Lazzeri reports that our membership for 2008 stands at 65.

If you have any questions regarding the minutes or contents of this Newsletter, please direct them
to Achille Silvestri, Ph 410-838-6261 or e-mail axsilvestri@verizon.net

SHOW AND TELL...

Cory Grochowski brought in an electric AHG4D Appache helicopter that he’s in the process of
finishing.

FROM THE PITS...

Weather is getting better and we’re getting some nice turnouts as we swing into Spring. Caught
Gene Clark with two smart looking electrics, a Carl Goldberg Shock 3-D and a Great Planes Super
Sportster EP. Met Bruce Ginn, he’s our new competitive pattern flyer. Today he was flying a really
good looking 2 meter Vivat powered with an OS 140RX. Paul Coleman was flying a very nice
looking Sig Spacewalker. It has 108 inch wing and is powered with a Fuji 34.

Bruce Ginn and his 2M Viva
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Cory Grochowski and the AHG4D Appache

HOW’'S OUR 2009 MEMBERSHIP DRIVE GOING?...
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Ron Lazzeri reminds us that if you have not paid your dues, you are delinquent, and must now sign
in as a new member for $80.

ABOUT SWAN HARBOR RC...

Swan Harbor RC meets 7PM the second Thursday of the month. In the Fall and Winter we meet at
the Churchville Rec Center located on Glenville Road in Churchville. The public is welcome to the
meetings. To fly with us at Swan Harbor take Oakington Road off US 40 (between Aberdeen and
Havre de Grace) and follow the signs for Swan Harbor Farm. Be sure to have your 2009 AMA
membership because you need it to fly. SWAN HARBOR RC 2009 Membership Applications are
available on line or additional information can be obtained from Ron Lazzeri, 410-256-4210,
ronlazzeri@verizon.net. To learn more about Swan Harbor RC (formerly MAOA); go to
www.harfordvista.com/rcnews/ and click onto January 2001

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

April 9, 2009 Swan Harbor RC Club Meet at the Rec Center, 7PM.

Swan Harbor RC Spring Open House, Information Sheet,10AM. Club
Flying Field at Swan Harbor Farm. (Rain date Jun 13). POC: Steve

Jun 6, 2009
Snyder
410-638-2895, E-Mail: ssnyder@comcast.net
Kirk Memorial RC Scale Fly-In. Sponsored by the RC Modelers of
Baltimore. For info: Cliff Tacie 410-538-8992 E-Mail: scale
Jun 13, 2009 E—

plane@yahoo.com, Jerry Stevens 410-776-3150.
Log onto www.rcmb.org click onto June 13th Fly-In

Swan Harbor RC Fall Fly-In, 120AM. Club Flying Field at Swan Harbor
Sep 19, 2009 Farm. (Rain date Sep 26). POC: Steve Snyder 410-638-2895, E-Mail:
ssnyder@comcast.net
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